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Letter dated March 5 voices strong opposition to proposed hikes; calls on PSC to "change the

game."

In a letter to New York State Public Service Commission Chair and CEO Rory Christian,

Senate Majority Leader Andrea Stewart-Cousins spoke against the proposed ConEd rate

increase, and called on the PSC to reject the proposal.
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